
 
 

 

To our clients and families,  

It has been a great pleasure to serve you in the last five years. Together, we have improved 

genetic testing for patients with rare genetic conditions, especially eye-related cases. Your 

trust, valuable feedback and comments were the driving force for our continuous improvement 

of our platform.  

 

We are now entering a new phase of our journey and have an exciting news to share with you. 

We are joining forces with Centrillion Technologies, a Silicon Valley based biotechnology 

company. As such, the current Casey Eye Institute (CEI) Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory will be 

transferred to Molecular Vision Laboratory, Inc. (MVL) starting July 1st, 2016. Despite these 

changes, we will continue business-as-usual to avoid disrupting or inconveniencing you, our 

clients. Though the laboratory name may be changed, our commitment to you will never 

change. 

 

While the genetic testing industry is becoming more commercialized, we here at MVL believe 

that mass production by a generic method has its limitations. For instance, important gene-

specific and disease-unique features can be lost in mass production. Instead, we are committed 

to finding mutations for every patient with inherited eye diseases and developing tests tailored 

specifically to those diseases. Despite the changes, we assure you that we will continue provide 

the highest quality service. We hope that we have your continued support.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

John (Pei-Wen) Chiang, PhD, FACMG 

503-227-3179 

jchiang@mvisionlab.com 

 


